

April 11, 1960

Mr. J. G. Taylor Spink

The Sporting News

2018 Washington Ave.

St. Louis-66, Missouri

Dear Mr. Spink:

Thanks for your letter of April 7. We assumed that upon receipt of the copy of the letter from the 32nd Air Division that you would take care of their additional request at once.

We have received quite a few letters of thanks from the various units of the Armed Forces for the copies of the Baseball Guide which you have sent in our name, and wish to add our sincere appreciation to theirs for your fine contribution to Baseball and also to the Armed Services.

With all good wishes --

Sincerely yours,

M. H. Wilson, Jr.

M. H. Wilson fr.

President

MHW/hl